A 2 day Clinic for Canadian was held in Surrey on Jul 9th and 10th. This was the second time that we have had a clinic set up in this way.  It was well attended by both BCFOA and LMFRA officials. Special thanks goes out to Larry, Ross, Bruce and Bill. A lot of work goes into getting the video clips together and then presenting them. It is all much appreciated and a good way to get the football season going.  This is a good format and always generates a lot of "discussions". (when Larry is not talking)  A great job by all!! 

 

Thx,  Nigel

VP Canadian. 

